
IMPORTANT NEWS 

ELEVATOR PROJECT TO START  

2nd-3rd week in AUGUST! 

What does this mean for you? 

 

• No Elevator Service for 3-4 Weeks: There will be NO elevator service during this period. 

Both levels will remain open. 

• Plan Your Visit: If you are unable to use the stairs, please plan your visit accordingly, as 

there won’t be access to the 2nd floor restrooms from the 1st floor. 

• Borrowing Items: You can still visit to borrow items or use our Pick-Up Window.  

• Entrance for Kids and Families: Kids and families may enter through the front doors fac-

ing Mt. Royal Blvd. Please note that there are steps onto the porch and into the building, 

making it difficult to enter and exit with strollers. 

• Returning Materials (Kids & Teens): We urge kids and families to return kids’ materials in 

the bin located on the front porch facing Mt. Royal. Staff will be able to process and 

shelve them on the same floor. 

• Returning Materials (Adults, Large Print, DVDs): Please continue to return on the lower 

level or the main book drop so we can easily shelve on the same floor.  

• Program Entrance: If attending a program in the Community Room, you may enter 

through the front doors facing Mt. Royal. Please note there are steps to enter the building 

at this entrance! 

No Donations Accepted: We will NOT be accepting donations during the elevator upgrade. 

Please hold on to them or call the Northland or Northern Tier Libraries to inquire  

Stay Updated: Please watch for updates throughout this time by vis-

iting our website at www.shalerlibrary.org or following us on social 

media. You can always call us at 412-486-0211. 

 

Thank you for your patience and kindness as we improve your SNHL! 

http://www.shalerlibrary.org

